Dear Guest,

As we prepare for boarding today, we would like to provide you with an update on our visit to Cozumel.

The U.S. Embassy and Consulates in Mexico yesterday discontinued the security alert they issued on March I discouraging travel on tourist ferries between Cozumel and Playa del Carmen, Mexico. However, as previously shared, the following Port Adventures will not be offered during this sailing as we continue to evaluate the situation:

Tulum Ruins (CZ06)
Amazing Secret River and Playa del Carmen (CZ51)
Xcaret Eco Archaeological Park (CZ10)
Xel-Ha Park & River Tubing – All Inclusive (CZ53)
Xplor Park (CZ56)
Caves, Caverns and Paradise Lagoon (CZ79)
Turtle Snorkel and Mystic River (CZ84)
Chichen Itza Mayan Ruins – New World Wonder (CZ86)

We have automatically removed these experiences from the onboard plans of Guests who pre-reserved these Port Adventures.

We encourage you to explore the many great experiences Cozumel offers. Once in port, you will also have the option to arrange ferry transportation on your own should you choose to visit Playa del Carmen. As always, we recommend that you remain vigilant about your personal safety and the safety of your belongings.

Should you wish to explore additional Port Adventure opportunities in Cozumel, please visit the Port Adventures desk once aboard.

Sincerely,

The Cast & Crew Disney Cruise Line